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18/10/2024  16:25:452024/4362/P OBJNOT Sissel Godfrey   I am concerned that this extension will obstruct my view of the heath from numerous view points in my 

garden and house. 

  This will severely block sunlight onto my near side of the adjoining garden.

  I would also like to point out that the title plans that he has submitted are not correct and for some reason in 

certain places he has drawn almost 2 feet over onto my land.

  There was also an issue with my water pipes running through the grounds, under where he plans to build.

  Also their is an issue of access being denied by myself, as the property has access for only one car in the 

title deeds. I also do not want access for any more cars seeing that the one car he has, is repeatedly and 

seemingly permanently parked on my drive, as opposed to on his forecourt, which he has blocked and made 

the area into some sort of private front garden! 

With the increased size of house, this will more likely increase the need for more cars too. I refuse to let any 

other vehicles cross my land and therefore all access will have to be obtained via the heath.

  Works have been going on and are still ongoing, at the Lodge and his workmen have been very aggressive, 

rude and non cooperative with myself as the owner of the land, to the point I have felt very threatened and 

intimidated to interact with them and on one occasion had been ordered to return to my home. Not to mention 

the total lack of consideration of the mess left on a daily basis. I could not communicate these issues with Mr 

Chaumet as he travels a lot abroad with work.

  These factors do add up, hence my reluctance to all the building works being proposed. 

  But the main issue still being my views of the Heath being obscured.
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